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A few years ago the Eco Site in Eagan stopped taking any plastic bags or plastic film, so I started
throwing it away. Grocery store collection points are always very full, so only a small amount can
be dropped off at a time. It's incredibly frustrating and inconvenient, so I gave up. If the Eco Site
would begin collecting it again, I would begin storing plastic film and dropping it off again, roughly
3 to 4 times a year. It would also be helpful to have very clear pictures, examples, and descriptions
of exactly what can and can't be recycled at Eco Site or through curbside pickup, and what can or
shouldn't go into the trash. My husband and I try to figure out the right answer, and when in doubt,
we throw it in the trash.


